
From: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>
To: Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>

Asberry, Derrek <dasberry@aikenstandard.com>
Date: 1/8/2016 5:12:10 PM

Subject: RE: Quick MOX Question

Thanks Chaney!
 
Rob Godfrey
Office of Governor Nikki Haley
Desk: (803) 734-2028 | Mobile: (803) 429-6068
 
From: Adams, Chaney 

Sent: Friday, January 08, 2016 5:05 PM

To: Asberry, Derrek

Cc: Godfrey, Rob

Subject: RE: Quick MOX Question
 
On background: No
 
From: Asberry, Derrek [mailto:dasberry@aikenstandard.com] 

Sent: Friday, January 08, 2016 4:58 PM

To: Adams, Chaney

Subject: Quick MOX Question
 
Chaney,
 
Sorry to catch you a the last minute on Friday. Just had a quick question on background on whether the Gov. 
has heard from Sec. Moniz yet about MOX. If she has, I can followup next week on that. If not, I just wanted to 
include that tidbit in my story. Thanks!
 
Derrek
 
Derrek Asberry
SRS Reporter
803-644-2381
dasberry@aikenstandard.com
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